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Friday 20th May 2022

Year 6 London Trip on Wednesday 8th June: Final Arrangements

Dear Parents,

On Wednesday 8th June we will have our annual Year 6 trip to London. Fortunately, the West End will be
open, therefore we will be watching the matinee performance of Wicked at the Apollo Victoria theatre!
Of course, we will also take in some of the nation’s most famous landmarks, including: Big Ben, The
Houses of Parliament; Downing Street; Buckingham Palace; as well as several of the parks.

All children will need to arrive at school for 7:40am as we will be departing by coach at 8:00am. The
children will require a packed lunch and packed tea for the journey home, plus snacks. We will eat
lunch in one of London’s parks, therefore we ask that the packed lunch be in a disposable bag so that all
waste can be put in a litter bin.
If your child is entitled to free school meals, they may have a packed lunch provided by the school. Please
let the school office know by Thursday 2nd June if they would like a school packed lunch.

The children will need to wear their school PE T-shirt, school sweatshirt (not leavers hoodies), leggings,
jeans or shorts and trainers (we may be walking around a little!) and a coat in case it rains.

The arrangements are as follows:
● Leave school at 8.00am (to ensure we arrive in London mid-morning)
● Take in the sights
● Lunch in a park
● Watch ‘Wicked the Musical’
● Departing from London at 5:15pm. (We expect to be back at approx 9:30pm, however, we

will keep you informed using the messaging service)

An ice cream and drink has already been paid for at the theatre, therefore, the children will not need any
spending money.

Yours sincerely

Mr Gunning
Deputy Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12
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